option a:
Bill Schaninger
McKinsey & Company
The Cira Centre

2929 Arch Street

Suite 1400

Philadelphia, PA 19104-2892

option b:
CEO Julie Sweet
Accenture
1 Grand Canal Square, Dublin, D02 P820

IRELAND

Dear ______________,

I understand that [name of company] will be participating in the B20 meeting this year, ahead of November’s Group of Twenty (G20) meeting in Riyadh, Saudi Arabia. I am writing out of deep concern about Dr. Mohammad al-Qahtani, a brilliant legal scholar who has been imprisoned since 2013 for co-founding and working with the human rights organization Saudi Association for Civil and Political Rights (ACPRA).

I have contacted Saudi authorities repeatedly, with no response. Meanwhile the other co-founder of ACPRA, Dr. Abdullah al-Hamid, died in prison this April. I am extremely worried that the same might happen to Dr. al-Qahtani.

As a result I am urging you to bring up Dr. al-Qahtani’s case with Saudi government officials during the lead-up to the G20 and B20 summits. I ask you to take the opportunity of the 2020 G20 and B20 summits to make a strong and unequivocal statement that international business relations must go hand-in-hand with respect for fundamental human rights, and to call for Dr. Mohammad al-Qahtani to be released from prison immediately and unconditionally. I further ask you to call for the release of all human rights advocates in Saudi Arabian prisons.

Sincerely,

